Charles Lee

From: Wm Earl Horton <w.horton@sbcglobal.net>

Sent: Tuesday, June 28, 2016 4:55 PM

To: Charles Lee Subject: car wash

My name is William Earl Horton I reside at 2650 Winslow Dr, Grand Prairie TX 75052.

I attended the meeting with the PID Board and the car wash company. I voiced my concern about the noise, may become a hang out and loud music from the car. At no time doing this meeting did I give my OK on the car wash. We were given another location in Fort Worth to visit.

To my knowledge there is no one on the PID Board that live close to this location. I think there should have been a meeting with the homeowners whose property back up to the location to get their input on the car wash because we or the one that well be impact by the car wash.